
The Save the Pool Subcommittee was called to order at 5:05 PM in the Berlin Public Library on 

Wednesday October 11
th

, 2023.  

 

Attending:  Victoria Hill, Erika Berkshire, Katie Getz 

 

Topics of Discussion: 

 

1) Online Donation site is up and running as the  501(c) 3 status was applied for and accounts 

opened.  We received our first online donation of $20. 

2) Efforts are underway to collect and create ornaments and items for the Christmas Tree 

3) We are looking for large pieces of cardboard for the 4H float for the Holiday Parade.  

4) We are booked for Berlin Blitz & Elf Extravaganza. Erica is doing Elf & will confirm that 

Amanda & Victoria are doing the Blitz.  

5) Victoria will be speaking at the Rotary meeting on 10/16 to share about the committee. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:10 

 


